Communities
2 Marsham Street

Department for Levelling Up,  Londen
Housing & Communities

% Department for Levelling Up, Housing and

Our reference: T02024/13390

Mrs Joanna Cadman
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joanna@joannacadman.com 2 July 2024

Dear Joanna Cadman,

Solar Facility - Land west of Blackwell Farm, Hogs Back, Guildford, GU3
Application no. 24/P/00441

Thank you for your email to ministers dated 31 May 2024, in which you ask for the above
planning application to be considered for call in. | am sorry for the delay in sending you a

reply.

Officials have been informed by the Local Planning Authority that a date for planning
committee is still to be determined for this application. | can confirm that the Department is
considering your request and a member of our Planning Casework Unit will contact you again
in due course.

Please note that as you have made representations about a planning application which is
before the Secretary of State, it may be necessary to make your letter available to a third
party should that party make a request for information on representations made to the
Secretary of State on the application. Any personal or identifying information will be removed
before release.

Thank you for taking the time to write to us.

Yours sincerely,

Tom
Correspondence Unit



